

STEVEN G. JAMESSuperintendent

February 5, 2025

Mr. Joseph Occhipinti
Founder & Executive Direction
National Police Defense Foundation
21 Kilmer Drive, Building 2, Suite C
Morganville, New Jersey 07751

Dear Mr. Occhipinti:

On behalf of the New York State Police, I would like to extend my congratulations to all the honorees of the National Police Defense Foundation.

Your hard work, dedication, and unwavering commitment to support law enforcement professionals do not go unnoticed. The efforts you put forth in advocating for officer safety, assisting families, and ensuring the well-being of those who serve are truly commendable. Your contributions strengthen the law enforcement community and make a lasting impact on officers and their families.

Thank you for your continued service and dedication. Please know that your efforts are deeply appreciated and valued.

Sincerely,

Steven G. James

Superintendent